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Important Reminder to Providers Still 
Receiving 4010 Remittances 
 

Effective March 1, 2012, beginning with cycle 1803, Medicaid will no 
longer support Version 4010 electronic remittances (835). All electronic 
remittances will be produced and sent in Version 5010 format. Cycle 1803 
will cover claims adjudicated from March 1, 2012 through March 7, 2012 
and will have a check date of March 12, 2012. 
 
The March 1, 2012 date applies only to outbound transactions 
(835). New York Medicaid will continue to operate a dual system, 
accepting and processing inbound HIPAA Versions 4010 and 5010 and 
NCPDP Versions 5.1 and D.0 formats for the entire CMS Discretionary 
Enforcement Period of January 1, 2012 through March 31, 2012. 
 
If you have any questions or need technical assistance transitioning to the 
Version 5010 835 remittances, please contact the eMedNY Call Center at 
(800) 343-9000. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further 
assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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